



Mr G Owen

Housemaster St Patrick's

gareth.owen@ellesmere.com

9th September 2016

Dear Parents,

Yours sincerely,

ST PATRICK'S HOUSE OUTING (YEARS 9 and 10) THURSDAY ${\bf 15}^{\rm TH}$ SEPTEMBER 2016

This letter is a reminder that the House Outing is on Thursday 15th September 2016. I'm sure your son will have discussed this with you by now.

We will be visiting the Cinema and a Chinese restaurant in Shrewsbury, departing College at approximately 4.15pm. The estimated time of arrival back at College will be 9.30pm.

There is no cost to the visit and all boys are expected to attend as this gives everyone the opportunity to integrate.

If there are any problems please do not hesitate to contact your son's Personal Tutor.

> Ellesmere College, Ellesmere, Shropshire SY12 9AB Tel: 01691 622321 Fax: 01691 623286

> > www.ellesmere.com